
HOUSEHOLD AND RECYCLING COLLECTION 

The RM of Biggar would like to thank the ratepayers for their  

patience as we organize the Loraas Bins  

for Household Waste and Recycling. 

 

* The bins were to arrive on July 8, 2025, but have been delayed 

 

*The Red Garbage Truck is not available for garbage drop-off  

 

*Ratepayers may access the Biggar Landfill to dispose of their 

household waste and recycling but will have to pay the Town of 

Biggar Tipping Fee 

 

As soon as the bins are in operation we will post by  

Facebook and the RM website  

Information and the hours of operation  

 

If you have questions please feel free to call 306-948-2422 


